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I have sent the following message to Her Majesty the Queen:

I should be grateful if you would convey, on behalf of the
Australian Government and people, congratulations to His
Royal Highness The Prince Andrew and Miss Sarah Ferguson on
the occasion of their engagement.

- All Australians join in wishing them every happiness in the

future. We look forward with keen anticipation to the
possibility of a future visit to Australia.

Bob Hawke




